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PRESS RELEASE

“Announcement of re-opening of Admission Portal for Admission
of Foreign Nationals for the Academic Session 2019-20”

In continuation of the Press Release dated 21st February, 2019,
and in view of the large number of requests received, University of
Delhi will reopen the online application portal for foreign nationals
between 16th June to 25th June for the second phase of admissions
for the Undergraduate, Postgraduate, M.Phil., Ph.D., Certificate, and
Diploma Programmes courses (except MBA programmes).

Applicants are informed that the registration process for
applying to all programmes will be completely online through the
Foreign Students’ Registry website http://fsr.du.ac.in. It may be
noted that the right to apply does not guarantee a right to admission.
Admission in this second phase will be done after admission in the
first phase is over, and depending on the availability of seats. The
office staff of the Foreign Students’ Registry will make every effort in
handling any specific queries of foreign students through email
(fsr@du.ac.in, fsr_du@yahoo.com) and phone (+91-11-276667356).

For further information contact:

Office of Foreign Students Registry,

Room No. 11, First Floor, Conference Centre

University of Delhi

Delhi-110007, India

E-mail: fsr@du.ac.in; fsr_du@yahoo.com

Phone: +91-11- 27666756 (calling from outside India)
011-27666756 (calling from within India)

Webpages:

University of Delhi: http://www.du.ac.in/du/

Foreign Students’ Registry: http:/ /www.[sr.du.ac.in/ \\)}s \
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